
Town of San Anselmo

Staff Report

525 San Anselmo Avenue
San Anselmo, CA 94960

TO: Town Council 8/23/2022 Item #: 2.6.

FROM:

Robyn Clifford, Payroll and Benefits Technician

SUBJECT:

Consider rescheduling the November 8, 2022 Town Council meeting.

RECOMMENDATION

That Council consider rescheduling the November 8, 2022 Town Council meeting due to the General Election

being held on the same day.

BACKGROUND

Staff is proposing that the regularly scheduled Town Council meeting on Tuesday, November 8, 2022 be

rescheduled for Tuesday, November 15, 2022.  The General Election is also scheduled for Tuesday, November

8, 2022.

DISCUSSION

Staff is recommending that the regular Town Council scheduled for Tuesday, November 8, 2022 be
rescheduled for Tuesday, November 15, 2022.

FISCAL IMPACT

There would be no direct fiscal impact to the Town to approve this item.

CEQA AND CLIMATE ACTION PLAN CONSISTENCY

The proposed project is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), under the “common
sense” exemption, because it can be seen with certainty that there is no possibility that the activity in
question may have a significant effect on the environment.  (Cal. Code Regs. tit. 14, § 15061).
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